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This term’s value is 

Compassion  

 

 

 

Weekly Awards  Dates 

 
 
 

Well done to our Stars of the Week!  
Eliana in the Infants & Barney,  

Kaiden & Freya  
in the Juniors! 
 
 

Congratulations to Betsy for winning 
the reading raffle! 

 

  
Thurs 23rd May Junior trip to Olney- no art 

club 
Fri 24th May Training day – School 

closed 
27th May – 31st May Half term 
Mon 3rd June 
 
Tues 4th June 
Wed 12th June 

Training day – School 
closed 
School re-opens 
Raptor Xotics visit to 
Ashton 

  
 

From Mrs Busari  
As we go into the last week of term, I have shared the key dates for term 6 that we have 
at the moment.  If there are any changes, we will let you know.   
 
This week on Thursday, the Juniors will be out at Life Path in Olney.  Please ensure that 
children bring a packed lunch for the day in a rucksack and check the forecast.  If the 
weather is good they can bring hats and sunglasses and will need suncream.  If the 
forecast is against us, they will need waterproofs.  They need to be in school uniform 
with sensible shoes as there will be some walking around once we are there.  The 
organisers will provide somewhere cool for children to put their lunch.  There will be no 
art club on Thursday so all children will need to be collected at 3.15pm as usual.   
 
We have had a kind donation of some Euro 24 sticker albums for the children from a 
family at Cosgrove.  We will send them home with the children, if your child is not 
interested in keeping it, then please feel free to pass it on to someone you know who 
may be interested.   
 
Finally, Miss Rose will be leaving us this week.  We will be very sad to see her go.  I know 
that the children in the Juniors have really enjoyed having her in class with them and she 
will be missed by us all.  We wish Miss Rose lots of luck for the future.   
 
I hope that you all have a lovely half term.  Fingers crossed for some lovely weather.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all back in school on Tuesday 4th June.   
 
Best Wishes  
Jude Busari  
 

 
Our social media  

 
Find us on Facebook, 

 
Ashton C of E Primary School 

Facebook 

 

 

 

 
               

 
 
 
 

and for our school website, 
please visit 

 
 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.uk 
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